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06 February 2023  

World Book Day 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

We will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ on Thursday 7th March. Children are invited to come to 

school dressed as a character from their favourite book. As always, we try to encourage ‘eco-

friendly’ costumes, so you might like to consider the following ideas when planning your outfits:  

• Make your own costume from recycled items  

• Reuse a costume   

• Check costumes your brothers and sisters have worn  

• Borrow a costume from a friend  

• Come in your pyjamas or a onesie  

We have an enjoyable day filled with plenty of book-related activities for your child to take part in. 

Your child will also come home with a book token which you can use to buy one of this year’s 

exciting titles. For more information, please visit: worldbookday.com   

  

In addition to our book day celebrations, we are excited to announce that the children will be taking 

part in a dance and movement session on, Monday 10th March, provided by ‘West End in Schools.’ 

This Jack and the Beanstalk inspired workshop will bring the book to life in a fully immersive 

experience. Many thanks to the FRS who have funded this project for our children to enjoy.   

  

This year, the FRS are arranging a Book Collection and Secondhand Book Sale. And we need 

your age appropriate, good quality books! Fiction and Non-fiction welcome.   

The collection will take place Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th March.   

The Book Sale will take place after school on Friday 8th March.   

In an effort to boost the school class libraries, school will have first choice of books prior to the sale. 

Books remaining after the Secondhand Book Sale will be donated to a charity of the Rainow Rep's 

choosing.   

Thank you to the Year 6s in advance for their help with the sorting and sale.  

 

Best wishes,   

Mr Gratton and Miss Crowther  

English Lead Teachers  
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